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SCHOOL MEMORANDUM 
No. 084, s. 2025 
 

 
CONDUCT OF PARENTS’ ORIENTATION ON ARAL PROGRAM & REITERATION OF 

LEARNERS’ HEALTH ASSESSMENT 
 
To: All Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel   
     Parents and Learners 

     All others Concerned 
  
1. Pursuant to DepEd Order No. 018, s. 2025 titled, “Implementing Guidelines of the 

Academic Recovery and Accessible Learning (ARAL) Program” and DepEd 

Memorandum No. 050, s. 2025 titled, “Learners’ Health Assessment and Screening for 

School Year 2025-2026),” this office announces the conduct of Parents’ orientation 
on ARAL Program and reiteration of Learners’ Health Assessment on August 04, 
2025, 8:00a.m. in the school library. 
 

2. This activity aims to orient all the parents about the upcoming implementation of 

ARAL program, including its goals and purposes and schedule of the identified 

learners in the said program. Meanwhile, the reiteration of the conduct of learners’ 

health assessment aims to emphasize the importance of health among learners 

which will allow them to attain full educational potential. 

 

3. Learners’ Health Assessment will be facilitated by Let’s Care Foundation headed by 

its founder- Sir Turkz Hussein, in partnership with Life Savers. Here are the 

services to be provided for the learners: 

• X-ray 

• Free medical check-up 

• Free dental services 

 

4. All the identified participants are enjoined to give their full support and cooperation 
to the said activity. 
 

5. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is earnestly desired. 
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